
IICL Announces Version 2.2.1 of the IICL API with New Photo Support 
 

The Institute of International Container Lessors (IICL) is excited to announce the release of 
version 2.2.1 of the IICL API. This latest update introduces a highly-requested feature – initial 
support for photos on estimates. 

 

New Features: 
 

• Photo Support: In response to the demand for a more visual documentation method, 
version 2.2.1 brings in the ability to include photos. To maintain simplicity and 
compatibility, the photos are supported via URLs rather than as attachments. This ensures 
a smooth integration with existing systems & minimizes request sizes.  
 

• Optional: Recognizing the impact of new fields, the photo field has been designed as 
optional. This guarantees that existing implementations remain unaffected and backward 
compatible. 
 

• Flexibility: The new photo support can be used at both the estimate and line-item levels, 
offering a high degree of flexibility. 

 

Note for Implementers: 
 

While this change is designed to be backward compatible, the IICL recommends all 
implementers to review the updated documentation and consider integrating this new feature to 
leverage the benefits of photo exchange. 

 

For more information about the IICL API and its new features, visit https://iicl-
api.github.io/depot-lifecycle-api/ or contact our team at technical@iicl.org  
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